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Cear fir. Pavlic:

This is in response to your undated letter in which you requested,
purnuant to the Freedom of Infornation Act, access to all dccuments
regarding possible nuclear waste disposal sites in Trumbull or
f'ahoning Counties in the State of Ohio.

The fluclear Regulatory Comission has located no docunents subject
to your request. We suggest that you contact the Capartment of Energy,
1000 Indepcndence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20585.

Sin erely,
/,
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Of fice of Administration
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